
General order passed by the chairperson on 5 March 2021:

The following modifications to the order dated 12 February 2021 are made in

order to ensure that every new application gets examined within not more than a

week from the date of receipt thereof and for the purpose of removing the

backlog of huge reports lying unattended for long which may in some cases be

more than a year.

With effect from B March 2021 all new applications shall be dealt with by

the chairperson exclusively. The applications received prior to B March

2021 shall however continue to be dealt with by the registrar and the

Deputy registrar as directed earlier by the order dated 12 February 2021.

The registrar and the Deputy registrar shall strive to remove the backlog

arising out ofthe unattended reports latest by 3Oth April 2021.

The new applications after consideration by the chairperson shall revert

back to the registrar and the Deputy registrar as per their respective

determination.

The joint secretary is directed to circulate this order as also to upload the

same in the website in the notice section for information of all concerned.
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